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13.11.2018 
 
Dear Parent\Carers,  
 
Year 6 Transition Club 
 
 
On Monday 26th November we would like to invite you and your child to a meeting explaining the 
transition process and the end of Key Stage 2 SATs. The meeting will be from 4.00pm and take ½ hour . 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Helen Hepworth 
Headteacher 
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